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Dear Local Plan Team

Neighbourhood Plan

I write in respect of the consultation on the Neighbourhood Plans for Woodbridge Town Council and Martlesham Parish

Council. Ilive in the 'crossover' area for both plans.

My preference is for the two Councils to work together to agree proposals for the 'crossover area'. I believe that both
Councils agree that development is unsuitable between Duke's Park, Sandy Lane, The Street and Ipswich Road and
would like both plans to indicate this clearly. If, however, this co-operation is not possible I believe that Duke's Park
provides a natural boundary for development and therefore for Neighbourhood Plan purposes I support Duke's Park
being included in the Woodbridge Town Council Neighbourhood Plan.

Regards.
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